
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention all 4th, 5th and 6 grade parents: 

Finding Nemo auditions for 4th, 5th and 6th grade 
students will be held on Wednesday, December 4th 

from 3:30 to 5:30pm in the multi-purpose room. 

Please go to the Roseland HSA website 
(roselandhsa.com) to fill out the google form to 

register for auditions or stage crew. Play practices 
will be held on Wednesdays after school beginning 
January 8, 2025.  Further details can be found on 

the google form and details regarding stage crew will 
be forthcoming. 

 

 

Questions?  Please email Roselandhsaschoolplay@gmail.com 


